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10th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
From Monday 14th March, year 6 pupils will be able to come into school from 8.15am, if they wish 
to.  
 
Children will use this additional time to complete Century nuggets on the school’s chromebooks to 
help them develop further knowledge and prepare them for SATs. 
 
Children will enter the building through Miss Abley’s door as usual and bagels will be available in the 
classroom for their breakfast. 
 
These sessions are available daily and do not need to be prebooked. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Abley 
Year 6 teacher 
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